
Nickalus Holmes 

'CORRESPONDENCE 
*8/8/2025 
DOCUMENT NO..07638-2025. 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Friday, August 8, 2025 8:56 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-001 1 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2025 7:31 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket #2025-0011 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Liane Sippin <lianesippin@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 4:33 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #2025-0011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Liane Sippin 
6730 sw 74th St, South Miami, FL 33 143 

-docket #2025-0011 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing as a Florida resident to express my support for Florida Power & Light’s rate request. In my 
personal experience, FPL has provided consistently reliable service, even during challenging weather 
conditions. Outages in my area have been rare, and when they do occur, FPL communicates promptly and 
resolves them quickly—often faster than expected. 

FPL’s investments in modernizing the grid and hardening infrastructure have been evident. After major storms, 
power restoration has been faster than what I experienced years ago, and proactive alerts have kept me 
informed. Their customer service has also been responsive and helpful when I have had questions about my 
account or energy usage. 

i 



I understand that rate adjustments are necessary to maintain and upgrade critical infrastructure, invest in cleaner 
energy sources, and ensure continued reliability for a growing population. I believe this rate request supports 
long-term stability and resiliency in Florida’s power supply. 

Thank you for considering my comments. 

Sincerely, 

Liane Sippin 
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